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The great 

snack 

survey!
 18-29 Nov 2024

The British Nutrition 

Foundation is on a 

mission to find out more 

about the snacking habits 

of young people.

Get involved in the great snack 
survey!

We are looking for pupils in the last year of primary school and the first two 

years of secondary school* to take part in…The great snack survey! 

The survey…

• will be open from 18 – 29 November 2024

• will take about 15 minutes, and needs to be completed in class with a 

teacher present

• will be anonymous (but we will ask pupils for their school postcode, so we 

can take into account the geographical spread of responses)

• results will be used to help our planning for Healthy Eating Week 2025, and 

we will share the survey results with everyone closer to the Week!

 Register now for further information! 

* England and Wales: Year 6, 7 & 8 |  Northern Ireland: P7, Year 8 & 9 |  Scotland: P7, S1 & S2. 

  

https://forms.office.com/e/Jy20YbQapw
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